## CITY HALL OFFICE

250 BROADWAY, SUITE 1773 NEW YORK, NEW YORK 10007 (212) 788-6956 ph. (212) 676-0471 fx.

## DISTRICT OFFICE

78-40 164TH STREET, SUITE BB HILLCREST, NEW YORK 11366 (718) 217-4969 ph. (347) 561-6116 fx.



## **RORY I. LANCMAN**

COUNCIL MEMBER
TWENTY-FOURTH DISTRICT, QUEENS

July 5, 2016

**CHAIR**COURTS & LEGAL SERVICES

## COMMITTEES

PUBLIC SAFETY
FIRE AND CRIMINAL JUSTICE
JUVENILE JUSTICE
OVERSIGHT AND INVESTIGATIONS
ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION
CONSUMER AFFAIRS

Elizabeth Kay
The Cross Cultural Internship Program
c/o FUSIA Communications
55 Washington Street, Suite 628
Brooklyn, New York 11201

Dear Ms. Kay:

I am pleased to extend my congratulations to the Cross Cultural Internship Program ("CCIP") on another successful year.

Since its inception in 2003, the CCIP cultural exchange program for students from the Asia Pacific region has connected, enriched and empowered the global community one person at a time. We have witnessed this first-hand in our office with CCIP summer interns.

I would like to extend my heartfelt thanks to the Cross Cultural Internship Program for all the great work that you do and wish you continued success in the future.

Very truly yours

Rory I. Lancman